
Svenska Sidvagnsklubben SVEA

Jumbo Run

Invitation to International Jumbo Run 2022
in Trollhättan, Sweden

Welcome to the 46th International Jumbo Run in Sweden! Jumbo Run is a
meeting for sidecar motorcyclists regardless of brand and club. We offer children,
youth and adults with disabilities a ride in our sidecars on Saturday. For the rest of the
weekend, we socialize and have a nice time. We have access to the area from 12.00 on
Friday 5 August.

As usual, we run the cortége on Saturday and we will have a lunch stop in the middle
of the run. After the cortége there will be entertainment and refreshments. The sports
club we are allowed to stay at has a kiosk where it is possible to shop for necessities
and there will be access to a grill.

Notification of participation no later than July 17 to jumbo@sidvagn.se or
+46-70-35 84 790. The notification need to include the name, phone number / cell
phone number, number of adults and number of children, number of passengers you
can take in the sidecar, and the date you arrive.

If the notification should be sent via regular mail, please use the following address:
Patrik Karlsson, Ella 321, 243 71 Tjörnarp, Sweden

When?
5-7 of August 2022. We gather up for the
cortége at 11.00 on the 6th.
Departure time will be at 12.00.

Where?
Halvorstorp IP, Trollhättan
(Sports Fields)
Coordinates: 58.29423, 12.34002

Welcome!

Read more at: https://sidvagn.se/aktivitet/svenska-jumbo-run-2022-trollhattan/?instance_id=247
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